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Gregory Hunter Wins ACA Distinguished Service Award 
Gregory Hunter was recently awarded the Distinguished Service Award by the Academy of Certified 
Archivists (ACA) at the association’s Annual Business Meeting in Washington, DC. 

Dr. Hunter, who was the first president of ACA in 1989, is the Director of the Doctor of Philosophy in 
Information Studies and the Certificate Program in Archives and Records Management at LIU Post in 
Brookville, NY.  He has been a professor in the Palmer School of Library and Information Science since 
1990. 

As ACA’s first president, Dr. Hunter helped ACA develop into a full-fledged nationally recognized 
certification body for professional archivists.  There are now over 1,200 certified archivists in the United 
States and throughout the world. 

In addition to being a Certified Archivist, Dr. Hunter is also a Certified Records Manager, as well as a 
fellow of the Society of American Archivists, which has honored two of his books with awards.  Since 
2012, Dr. Hunter has been the editor of The American Archivist, SAA’s peer-reviewed journal. 
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